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Seventh Street & S. Cedar Street Closure Extends 
Emergency Utility Work 

 
Traverse City- Motorists, bicyclists, and pedestrians should be aware that work on sewer system 
repairs will extend a street closure on Seventh and Cedar. The City of Traverse City Water and 
Wastewater Maintenance Division and Team Elmer’s will continue conducting emergency sewer 
system repairs in the 300 block of S. Cedar Street. To complete the repair work, the 300 block of 
Cedar Street will now be closed between Sixth and Seventh Streets through Thursday, August 
21, 2025. Seventh Street will now be closed between Division and Spruce Streets through the 
end of today, August 19, 2025.  
 
Please use alternate routes avoiding this area to reduce congestion, delay and promote worker 
safety. Appropriate signage and barricades will be in place in and around the work area.  
 
This construction will generate dust, noise and cause inconvenience. We would like to thank you 
in advance for your patience and cooperation. Please feel free to call Justin Roy, 
Water/Wastewater Maintenance Superintendent, at 922-4923 if you have any questions, 
comments or concerns about the work or the schedule.  
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